CO-3068
McJennett, John; U.S. Inter-American Affairs. [Carta] 1941 Dec. 5, Washington, D.C. [para] Candido Portinari, Washington, D.C. [inglês][datilografado]
My dear Senor Portinari:


Just a note to express my thanks for your considerate and prompt response to my request for photographs. I note on your envelope that more are on the way. I look forward to receiving them.







Cordially,







John McJennett
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